We are very excited to announce that we have had our application to run a Holiday Club approved by Ofsted.  
Our Holiday Club will be held in Hinxton Village Hall and we are busily preparing resources and planning activities.  We will be open daily, between 8am and 6pm during the October Half Term and on the Professional Day on 31st October.
Our prices are as follows:
	
	
1st Child
	Sibling 
Discount
	Early Bird
1st Child
	Early Bird
Sibling

	Full Day 
		£27	
	£25
	£22
	£20

	Half Day 
8am to 1pm or 1pm to 6pm
	£15
	£14
	£13
	£11


 
Please note that you will need to register your family with The DX Club and pay an annual membership fee of £5 per family.
Early Bird discount will be applied to all bookings received by 1st October.
For a booking form or further information please contact Lisa on thedxclub@hotmail.co.uk

